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Background:  

Alumni parents Mr. & Mrs. Stan Milne have established a merit-based Blanchet Catholic School 

scholarship. Their daughter, Laura, graduated in 2002. The scholarship is named in memory of Mrs. 

Milne’s father. Up to $1,000 will be awarded annually.  

  
Eligible Students/Application Process:  
All Blanchet students (grades 6-11) who personify the characteristics described below (listed under 
criteria) are encouraged to apply for the Robert D. MacEwen Scholarship.  
 
Applications must be received by April 11.  
  
To apply: 
Students are asked to write an essay of no more than 500 words. The essay topic will vary from year to 
year. The 2025 essay topic is:  
 

In today’s fast-paced and often challenging world, how do you strive to live a life guided 
by values such as ambition, character, courage, conviction, compassion, empathy, 
integrity and responsibility?  
 
Reflect on the actions or choices you make daily to stay true to your beliefs and/or your 
faith to maintain a sense of purpose and moral grounding. 
 
Essays must be typed and double spaced and students must include their name and grade on the essay. 
Please turn in completed essays to Mrs. Nanneman by 5:00 PM on Friday, April 11.  You may email 
essays to Mrs. Nanneman at toninanneman@blanchetcatholicschool.com. 
 
Criteria:  
Essays will be screened by members of Blanchet’s administrators and forwarded to Mr. & Mrs. Milne for 
review and selection.  The recipient will be announced at Blanchet’s Class Day Awards Ceremony on 
June 6.  
  
Criteria -  

• A student who demonstrates hard work toward academic achievement;  
• A student who has good moral character;  
• A student who participates in campus and/or community activities;  
• A student who models Christian values.  

 
For questions please contact Mrs. Nanneman at 503-391-2639 x240 or email 
toninanneman@blanchetcatholicschool.com 
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